 VOORHEES TOWNSHIP	
     PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF REMOTE MEETING
In light of COVID-19 concerns, and the subsequent issuance of the Governor’s Executive Order 107, the Voorhees Township Planning Board will conduct its Reorganization Meeting on Wednesday, January 6, 2021 at 6:00pm remotely and by electronic means without providing a physical meeting place.  
In accordance with P.L.2020, c.11, the Reorganization Meeting will be open to the public by electronic means, and as such, members of the public may view the meeting by utilizing the below ZOOM link. The link will be available on our website, www.voorheesnj.com. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0uDt5QB-TY-B08ynd7h4Ww
Webinar ID: 843 9014 6841
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first meeting to conduct business will be Wednesday, January 20, 2021 commencing at 7:00 p.m.
The agenda will be posted for the public’s viewing on the Voorhees Township’s official website at https://voorheesnj.com/government/meeting-information/agendas/.  All relevant documents are available for review by contacting the Board Secretary, Wendy Flite at wflite@voorheesnj.com .

Wendy Flite
Planning Board Secretary

